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 WSWS Officer and Committee Report 
(Reno, NV Summer Meeting 2011) 
Office or Committee Name: Immediate Past President 

Officer or Chairperson Name: Joe DiTomaso 

Date of Preparation (include year):  July 1, 2011
Activities during the Year:   Relevant files were passed to the current president, Vanelle Peterson.  A letter of congratulations, the plaque and complimentary copies of Weeds of California and Other Western States and Aquatic and Riparian Weeds of the West were sent to A.G. Kawamura for being selected as a WSWS Honorary Member.  I sent out a note to all committee chairs to ask for potential changes to the Operating Guide for their committee. I will discuss these at the summer Board meeting. I also worked with the student scholarship committee to determine how to more effectively raise money for student support. I participated in the Noxious Weed Short course and the follow-up meeting to evaluate the course and a process to increase participation. I will make an announcement to WSWS within the next couple of months reminding them of the retirees reception on Monday prior to the annual meeting in Reno.
 Recommendations for Board Action: None
Budget Needs: None
Suggestions for the Future: None 

Suggested Changes in Operating Guide: None
Name of Person Preparing This Report: Joe DiTomaso, Immediate Past President
� EMBED Word.Picture.8 ���









[image: image2.wmf] 

_1309246239.doc
[image: image1.png]






